
  Reminders for this week 

 Return Swim School permission note 
 Have a hat at school EVERY day  

 Pay School Contribution - $30 per child  

 Pay Outstanding accounts 

Diary Dates 

Thu 31/10 Tennis Thursday this week 

Fri 8/11 Assembly 

Week 8   2-6/12 - Swimming Lessons 

What’s happening at Coffee Camp School... 

P & C Fundraising Raffle - The P & C have generously decided to cover the costs of our bus to Swim School and our end of year      
excursion.  The P & C will be doing a raffle, which will be drawn on  Christmas Tree night,  17 December 2019.  More information to 
come about the upcoming raffle. 

Swim School 
Our annual swim school will be held in week 8. There will be 2 lessons each day from Monday - Friday. By running the 

program over one week instead of two we halve the cost of the bus fare and the pool entry. 

The P & C have offered to pay for the bus costs for the week.  We are only asking the parents to pay the pool entry of $20 for each 

student for the week.  Ten lessons for $20 is probably the best swimming deal you are ever likely to get. 

This is a WHOLE school program.  All students will travel by bus to the Trinity Aquatic Centre each day where they will receive lessons 

from qualified instructors.  The students will be assessed on the first day and placed into groups based on their skill level.  

The students will be supervised by school staff.  Please sign and return the permission note. 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Jane Varcoe - Principal 

Phone: (02)6689 9259      

Address: 1846 Nimbin Road,  Coffee Camp  NSW  2480          

Email: coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/      

Name:   «Name» 

Term 4 Week 3      

Wednesday 30 October 2019 

Assembly - Friday 25 October 

Awards and medals are presented at our assemblies 

on  Fridays.   Parents are  welcome to attend.  

Awards - Congratulations to these students!

K - Alia -         for working hard as an illustrator.  

2 - Rylan -      for writing a great story. 

2 - Pipi - for challenging herself in writing. 

4 - Jamilla - for outstanding attitude to start off Term 4. 

5 - Frankie - for outstanding sportsmanship. 

6 - Kali - for amazing work ethic. 

6 - Carlos - for Fantastic story writing. 

Congratulations:  Charlie, Zephyr, Riley, Leo, Bella, Buddy and Frankie 

Regional Tennis - Todd Woodbridge Cup - Mia, Mereki, Lorien, Bella, Jamilla and Solomon

Hot Shot Award    

Winners

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjH5N_d8rriAhVC4HMBHfckD48QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftherisingmuse.com%2F2013%2F02%2F08%2Fpsalm-19-p-5-and-the-winner-is%2Fcongratulations%2F&psig=AOvVaw2LzOOMxDWQdO1b-8Gw


                     Tuckshop -    Friday 1 November 2019    

Paper            

Bag                 

Orders                 

Wraps - $4.00  - Pick your fillings 

Ham or Salami, Cheese, lettuce, tomatoes,                            

cucumber and carrot 

All day Morning Fruit 

Amanda A Christine Don 

Recess - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Toast plain -   30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk -  30c 

Cheese slices- 30c Fruit Smoothies -50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

Lunch - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Fruit juice in a cup - 

50c 

Popcorn                                      

30c 

Fruit Icy Pole -                    

50c 

POP - Parent Online Payments are convenient                 

and easy to use - just visit our school website. 
 

Log onto www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ and                        

click on Make a payment tab. Then follow the prompts to 

make a payment via Visa or MasterCard                                                  

(credit or debit card). 

        What expenses can be paid online?                                             

You can pay for: 

 Voluntary School Contributions 

 Sales to Students (uniforms) 

 Major Excursions (minimum payment $10) 

PLEASE NOTE: Each payment can be for only ONE child              

but you can pay for more than one item by ticking  more 

than one box. (The minimum payment on POP is $10). 

 If you have any questions please contact the office. 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Byron Writers Festival - StoryBoard - Author - Zanni Louise                             
Our school was lucky to have Children’s Author, Zanni Louise visit our school last Friday to do a workshop. 



Class 3/4/5/6 - Are currently conducting science activities 

with Ms. V.  Last week we  experimented with paper clips to 

see how many would float on water. 

 


